To comply with the Michigan Open Meetings Act (MCL 15.265):

Lakewood Wastewater Authority
839 Fourth Avenue
Lake Odessa, Michigan 48849
Phone: 616-374-3264

PUBLIC NOTICE

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Lakewood Wastewater Authority Board’s regularly scheduled meeting for Tuesday, April 26, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. has been cancelled due to no quorum. 
I, Stacy Storm, certify that the foregoing notice has been posted on April 26, 2022 at 11:19 am as specified above in accordance with the Michigan Public Act (MCL 15.265) as amended.

							___________________________________________
							Stacy A Storm, Administrative Assistant 
							Lakewood Wastewater Authority
